
Learners of the Week
Reception





Teddy Chivers & James Simpson
Miss Horrocks’ Class




Oscar Morton




Mrs Sutcliffe’s Class




Hayden Bond



Miss O’Donnell Class




Allanah Cullen

Mrs Mills’ Class




Faye McGarry




Mrs Boyle & Mrs Taylor’s Class


Conor McIntosh



Mrs O’Donnell’s Class



Isla Sweeney


Mrs McGuire & Mrs Duffin’s Class


Freya Heywood
Mrs Cunningham’s Class



Dylan Coombes


Winning House




Luke
Social Night Tickets - Saturday
All pre-paid tickets have been sent home, the last batch will be with you by the end of today. If you have sent money in on Friday/today we will mark down your payment and tickets can be collected at the door on Saturday. 

If you have confirmed attendance but not paid yet please bring along your ticket money on Saturday night and pay on the door.

Our Lady celebration mass and picnic - May 26th
In the great Catholic tradition we will be having a flower procession to church in the morning. Please can children from Reception, Year 1, Year 1/2 & Year 2 bring 1 flower each to present next Friday. Juniors will choose one child from each class to bring a flower to join the procession. Year 3 will draw a name for which child will carry the crown, as our special mass which will include the crowning of Our Lady’s statue. We will then continue the celebration back in school by having a picnic lunch on the field (sunshine please!) and traditional games in the afternoon. Hopefully this will be a joyful end to a very busy half term.
Meet the Recorders

We invite parents to pop in and see a demonstration by our talented musicians from years 2-6 on Tuesday 4th July at 3.00pm.

Meet the Choir

Come and join our choir for their last rehearsal of the year on Tuesday 4th July from 4.00pm. Have a brew and enjoy the music.

KS2 Sports Day

The KS2 sports day has been booked again at Sportcity on Friday 16th June. Please put the dates in your diaries. Parents are welcome to come and join us for this event and we are sure it will be as enjoyable as previous years. Details will follow shortly. 

Playground Equipment

Can we please ask for parent’s support in keeping children off the equipment in the junior playground before and after school.  It is in need of repair as the signs indicate. Thank you for your help.

Music Evening

Come to hear our brass band, choir and orchestra perform on the evening of Thursday 6th July, 6.30 to 7.30pm.

Spring Prize Draw

The draw will take place on Friday 26th May in school.  50% of the entry money is given out in prizes. So the more entries, the bigger the prize pot. 

Dates for the Summer Term 2017
	Date
	Event

	Saturday 20th May
	PTA Parents’ Spring Social

	Friday 26thMay
	Mary feast day & picnic in school

	Monday 29th May –

Friday 3rd June 
	Half term

	Tuesday 4th July
	Recorder demonstration 3.00pm

See our Choir rehearsal 4.00pm

	Thursday 6th July
	Music evening 6.30-7.30pm

	Friday 14th July
	School Finishes for Summer Break at 2.00pm

	Monday 17th July –
Friday 28th July
	Summer Playscheme

	Monday 4th September
	Start of Autumn term
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